
 
 

 NEED A COAT?  
Call St. Vincent de Paul at 513-421-0602  

anytime between  
November 15-January 28  

to receive a voucher.  
Vouchers can be redeemed  

at any of the seven Cincinnati SVDP Thrift Stores  
until February 28, 2021.  
   

                             SVDPcincinnati.org/coats 

                  
 

 


